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Policy Committee Report 6 
 7 
Our September meeting was very productive; the committee spent time addressing: 8 

1. Recommendations from the School Board. 9 
a. Policy ADB was reviewed again and the committee has presented it tonight for a second 10 

read with some edits.  Our recommendation is to continue moving forward with the new 11 
combined policy and to withdraw the related policies that are now included in ADB 12 
(GBED and JICG) 13 

b. Policy GBJ was researched further and we received follow up from the NHSBA lawyer.  14 
Our recommendation at this time would be to withdraw the policy in its entirety, as it is 15 
not a required policy and the content of it is included in EHAB and EHB both of which 16 
are currently under review in subcommittees. 17 

2. Technology Policies: 18 
a. Nick Buroker attended our meeting to review the proposed policy EHAB- Data 19 

Governance and Security.  The creation and adoption of this policy will bring us into 20 
compliance with HB 1612.  We are in the process of researching one additional question 21 
and it should be completed and ready for Board review after October's Policy Committee 22 
meeting.   23 

b. We also discussed the Technology Audit that the Policy Committee had completed over 24 
the summer.  It was identified that some policies contained antiquated language and will 25 

need updating.  It was also recommended that the Tech Committee look at policy EDC 26 

and related documents EDC-R1 and EDC-R2.  This is not a required policy and 27 

the Technology Department has an asset management system that they currently 28 

use, the committee questions if this would be more appropriate to just withdraw 29 

and keep it in the procedure. 30 
3. We have completed the edits on policies GBCD; IHAM; IHAM-R; JICK; JI.  These policies will 31 

be coming to the Board once the policies currently under consideration are completed.   32 
4. The policies related to legislative changes that are related to public education (HB 1035; HB 33 

1244; HB 1663; SB233; SB 234; SB 394; HB 1178) are still under review and rewrite at 34 
NHSBA, the committee is still waiting to address them following the anticipated webinar. 35 

 36 
Respectfully submitted, 37 
Brianne Lavallee 38 
Policy Committee Chair 39 


